
  
FAMILY MISSION PROJECT 

January 5 ● 4-5:30PM 
 

 Clean the germs from the building. This is a fun filled time where 
the kids get to wipe down all the surfaces of the building to get rid 
of the germs. We love all our folks here and want everyone to be 
healthy. This 5th anniversary of cleaning helps us all keep 
sicknesses away! Pastor Aj will supply "green" cleaning supplies 
and a snack.   

SAVE THE DATE! VBS 
June 21-25, 2020 ● Sign-up starts April 1 
We are in need of the following items you might use 
this Christmas Season. Christmas trees, any train 
items, artificial evergreens, old suitcases, snow, 
trains and old trunks. The theme is Rocky Mountain 
Railroad and it is set in the mountains of Colorado. 
Please contact Pastor Aj to donate these items at 
ajmildenberg@carmelumc.org. 

 

CHIRLDREN’S CHOIR 
Begins January 5 ● 10:10-10:40AM 

 

Cherub Choir and KICK Choir will resume rehearsals in January. 
We would love to have you! 3 years old to Kindergarten in room 
116 with Carol Getch and 1st through 5th grade in Lower Level 16 
in the basement with Kristen Thornsberry.  If you would like to 
join contact Kristen at kthornsberry@carmelumc.org or just come 
to our rehearsal Sunday morning.  

TAKE IT HOME 
Begins January 26 

 

Take It Home is a program designed for you and your child. 
Throughout this year, we will come together at the Sunday 
School hour in the classrooms to discuss and participate in a 
lesson that is spiritual and family friendly. We will begin in 
January with the 3's and 4 year old classes and the subject is 
"All of Us Together". After the children's moment 
(approximately 9:15am) we will all go to the classroom and 
share together, January 26. Not only will you have a chance to 
meet other parents but you will take home some valuable tools 
for your family and information specifically designed for your 
age child through our Phases program. Hope to see you there! 
For more information: amildenberg@carmelumc.org  



The Children’s Christmas Play was a huge success. Thank 

you to everyone that helped make this evening so 

special! 

~Pastor, Aj Mildenberg  


